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Golden State Water Company Modifies Water
Restrictions for Most Service Areas

After the three driest years on record, recent rain and snowfall have
dramatically changed conditions for many parts of California, leading
the California Department of Water Resources to deliver 100% of
requested water supplies, up from 75% announced in March.

In response to these conditions, Governor Newsom issued an
executive order that eased drought emergency provisions. The order
maintains the ban on wasteful water use.

Effective May 14th, Golden State Water Company is shifting from
Stage 2 to Stage 1 water restrictions, allowing outdoor watering
three days a week.

This new policy comes with exceptions. The Nipomo, Cypress
Ridge, and Edna Road customer service areas will not make this
transition due to conditions that were present before this historic
drought. Although these areas have benefited from the recent
historical precipitation, it remains to be seen how this has affected
local groundwater supplies. Due to the continual long-term decline in
water basin levels, additional conservation efforts are still needed by
all customers in these service areas.

Given that water conditions will continue to evolve, customers are
encouraged to use water wisely, only using what is needed and not
one drop more.

We would like to extend a special thanks to our customers who
have reduced their water consumption and those committed to
promoting water conservation as a way of life for the future.
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Click here to learn more about your service area's watering
schedule




